
February 2015
The following pictures have been selected out of about 170 dogs and about 60
cats, all animals have been taken into our shelter between the 1st and the 28th

February. Here you can see that there is still plenty to do for us. If you’re in Samui 
and you see any dogs or cats in need of medical treatment, please get in touch 
with us, the quicker we can treat the animal the better the chance for the animal to 
make a full recovery. 
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